
Short Mat Bowls Club Report 
 
The Club soldiers on, as reported last year its numbers swelled by refugees from the 
Bromham club after its disastrous fire. 
 
Everyone agrees that the club is a very sociable and friendly place to be on. A Monday night 
at the Community Centre. 
 
Although many members attend for that very reason, we so take part in Wiltshire County 
leagues and tournaments, with occasional successes, and we do have amongst our numbers, 
half a dozen members of the County squad, who play in inter-county competitions, 
 
May the club continue to thrive. 
 
Colin Waldeck (Secretary) 


